
 

 

 

 

Friday 16th April 2021 

 

Dear Families, 

 

As families you have worked in partnership to support us and each other to ensure that our children feel that they 

are being listened to and supported. Now that the pupils are all back to school we are continuing to keep wellbeing 

as our top priority as all of the pupils are experiencing a range of feelings and emotions at this time. It is important 

that we enable our pupils to feel a sense of connection with each other and to have time to adjust to school life. I 

would like to thank everyone for pulling together so that our pupils continue to feel safe and happy at school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please check the school website to find out what curriculum areas your child will be focusing on this half term as all 

the year group newsletters are now available for you to read.   

 

 

Red Nose day 2021 

 

A huge thank you to everyone who dressed up in red and donated to Comic Relief. The children enjoyed their day 

and as a school we raised £210. 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Catherine Skinn 

Principal 

 


